
CENTENNIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #12
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Centennial School District #12, will 
receive sealed bids at the District Office until 11:00 a.m., Wednesday, May 20, 
2020, for interior lighting replacement, at which time the bids will be publicly 
opened and read aloud. 

Copies of specifications and bid forms may be obtained from Director of 
Building and Grounds Operations - Tim Burton, phone: 763-792-6016.

Sealed bids shall be submitted on the bid form provided in the bid spec-
ifications and shall be submitted without alterations, additions or erasures.  
Sealed bids must be endorsed with the bidder name, address and labeled 
“Interior Lighting Replacement”.  

Sealed bids will be received by the Executive Director of Business Ser-
vices – Patrick Chaffey at the Centennial School District Office, 4707 North 
Road Circle Pines, MN 55014.  There is no agent for the receipt of sealed bids 
other than the Executive Director of Business Services.

Each bid of $10,000 or greater shall be accompanied by a certified or 
cashier’s check, or a bid bond in the amount of at least five (5%) percent of 
the amount of the bid made payable to Centennial School District #12 as bid 
security that, if the bid is accepted, the contractor will execute the contract 
and file the required performance and payment bonds within the allotted time 
period after notice of award of contract.

The Centennial ISD 12 School Board reserves the right to accept or reject 
any and/or all bids and to waive any informalities in the bidding.  

Authorized by the Centennial Schools 
Published two times in the Quad Community Press on May 5 and 12, 

2020.


